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          November 10th 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This is just a short reminder about events this week. 

Bags 2 School 

Thank you for all the generous donations of unwanted clothing. The gazebo is looking fairly 

full already. Please do not bring in any bags tomorrow, however, as the collection time could 

be before 9:00 am. 

Remembrance Service 

Tomorrow’s Remembrance Service will begin at 10:40 am. You have been sent a Zoom link 

by email. Year 5 and Year 6 will be leading the service with their poems and prayers. The 

service will be approximately twenty minutes, finishing with a minute’s silence. Please join 

us if you can. 

Children in Need 

Children in Need day is on Friday (Nov 13th). Children are encouraged to wear their own 

clothes for £1. We will have buckets at the gate, as we usually do, for any donations. 

 

Thank you again for supporting the school with our evolving guidelines and mask wearing at 

drop off and pick up times.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alison Higgins 

 

 

 


